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The Regular meeting of the Police Commission scheduled for Monday, 

November 16, 2015 has been cancelled by Chairman Finch. 

 

The meeting has been cancelled to avoid conflict with the                      

Police Commission’s By-Laws that mandates elections for the positions 

of Chairman, Vice Chairman, and Secretary be held at the first Regular 

Meeting of the Commission following the biannual municipal election.  

 

By cancelling the meeting, it will allow the new Police Commission that 

will be officially seated on November 17, 2015 to elect a  Chairman,  

Vice Chairman, and Secretary in accordance with it’s By-Laws.   

 

 


